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Linkage information of Receipt GorSorGor. 123 between the Revenue Department and 
the Customs Department 

 
 On 9 August 2024, the Revenue Department and the Customs Department signed a 
memorandum of understanding on linkage information of receipt GorSorGor. 123. This receipt, 
issued by the Customs Department to show the details of import duties and value added tax 
(VAT), which are necessary and supportive data for the Revenue Department's inspection 
operations. VAT registrants can use receipt GorSorGor. 123 issued electronically by the 
Customs Department as an input tax invoice for VAT calculation. This process facilitates and 
reduces the burden on VAT registrants by eliminating the need to submit these documents. 
Thus, The Revenue Department expects to implement the system around October 2024. 
 


